

Part A • Grammar, Vocabulary and How to ...

GRAMMAR

1 Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

always don't often never sometimes
usually

- They _____ eat eggs for breakfast. (100%)
- We _____ get up early at the weekend (0%).
- My parents _____ go to a café for lunch. (40%)
- I _____ have meat for dinner. Maybe once a week. (20%)
- They _____ have lunch at 1.00 p.m. (80%)

/5

2 Complete the text with the present simple form of the verbs in brackets.

Jennifer ¹ _____ (get up) at 9.00 a.m. at the weekend. She ² _____ (not work) on Saturdays and Sundays. At the weekends she ³ _____ (have) breakfast at 10.30 a.m. and then she ⁴ _____ (read) a book until lunch. She ⁵ _____ (not have) time to read from Monday to Friday so she ⁶ _____ (love) Saturdays. In the afternoon she usually ⁷ _____ (study) Italian for a few hours.

/7

3 Choose the correct words to complete the conversations.

A: Does Rebecca ¹ like / likes chicken?

B: Yes, she ² does / do.

A: ³ Is / Are your brother a student?

B: No, he ⁴ is / isn't.

A: ⁵ Does / Do the film start at 7.30 p.m.?

B: No, it ⁶ doesn't / don't. It starts at 8.00 p.m.

A: ⁷ Are / Is she married?

B: No, she ⁸ isn't / aren't.

/8

VOCABULARY

4 Choose the correct answer (a, b or c).

- Chicken and steak are _____.
a meat b drinks c fruit
- The children have ____ with milk for breakfast.
a fish b cereal c egg
- Potatoes and ____ are vegetables.
a pasta b carrots c cheese
- I have ____ and fruit juice for lunch.
a sandwiches b tomato c milk
- Lots of people like ____ in coffee.
a cheese b beef c milk
- Let's have vegetables and ____ for dinner.
a fish b cereal c banana

/6

5 Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

finishes gets goes has makes leaves
starts watches

Irina ¹ _____ breakfast and then she ² _____ home at 8.15 a.m.

Takeshi works in an office. He ³ _____ work at 8.30 in the morning and ⁴ _____ work at 6.00 p.m.

Simon ⁵ _____ home at 7.00 p.m. in the evening. Then he ⁶ _____ dinner for his family.

Fran ⁷ _____ TV for two hours after dinner and then ⁸ _____ to bed at 11.00 p.m.

/8

6 Match (1–6) to the correct times (A–F).

- | | | |
|---|-------|----------------------|
| 1 | 2.45 | A four o'clock |
| 2 | 7.30 | B quarter to three |
| 3 | 4.00 | C half past nine |
| 4 | 9.30 | D quarter past eight |
| 5 | 8.15 | E quarter to twelve |
| 6 | 11.45 | F half past seven |

/6

HOW TO ...

7 Choose the correct answer (a or b) to complete the conversation.

A: Can I ¹ ___ you?

B: Hi. Two coffees, please.

A: Anything ² ___?

B: Um, yes. Can I ³ ___ a pastry, please?

A: OK. ⁴ ___ you are.

B: How much is ⁵ ___?

A: It's £6.50.

- 1 a have b help
- 2 a else b much
- 3 a eat b have
- 4 a Here b How
- 5 a this b that

/5

8 Complete the café words by adding the missing letters.

1 Can I have a k _____ and fork, please?

2 I'd like some s _____ for my coffee.

3 I drink water in a g _____.

4 We eat rice with c _____.

5 Do you want any salt or p _____?

/5

Total: /50

Part B • Listening, Reading and Writing

LISTENING

- 1 [UT4.01] Listen. Complete the sentences with the words in the box. There are two extra words you do not need.

beef eggs fish pastry pizza rice vegetables

- 1 Lisa's favourite food is _____.
- 2 Ginny has _____ for breakfast at weekends.
- 3 Christina's father makes _____.
- 4 Duncan likes _____ a lot.
- 5 Mike has a _____ on Friday.

/5

- 2 [UT4.01] Listen again. Are the statements True (T) or False (F)?

- 1 Lisa sometimes eats meat. _____
- 2 Ginny has fruit juice in the morning. _____
- 3 At weekends Christina's father sometimes cooks. _____
- 4 Duncan doesn't like fish. _____
- 5 Mike sometimes has pasta for lunch. _____

/10

READING

- 3 Read the text. Choose the correct answer (a, b or c).

- 1 Who leaves for work at 7.15 a.m.?
a Kurt's father b Yuri c Kurt's mother
- 2 What does Kurt have for breakfast?
a coffee b cereal c toast
- 3 What time does Kurt go to university?
a 7.15 a.m. b 7.30 a.m. c 8.30 a.m.
- 4 When do Kurt and his brother make dinner?
a Saturdays b Sundays c Wednesdays
- 5 What does Kurt's father make at weekends?
a dinner b lunch c breakfast

/10

A day with my family

My name's Kurt and I live with my parents and my brother, Yuri. My dad gets up early and leaves for work at 7.15 a.m. Then my mum, my brother and I get up at 7.30 a.m. and have breakfast together. My brother and I have fruit juice and toast and my mum has coffee.

At 8.30 my mum goes to work and my brother and I go to university. We get home at 5.30 p.m. and then we watch TV before dinner. My mum usually makes dinner, but sometimes my brother and I do. My mum loves fish with rice, but we love pasta and we make it on Wednesdays. It's very good!

My dad gets home in the evening at 7.30 p.m. He doesn't make dinner, but at the weekends, he makes lunch. My mum doesn't cook at the weekends. Yuri cooks. We sometimes go to a café in the centre of the city for breakfast on Saturdays. We have coffee and pastries.

- 4 Read the text again. Complete the sentences with ONE or TWO words from the text.

- 1 Kurt drinks _____ for breakfast.
- 2 Kurt _____ and then he has dinner.
- 3 Kurt's mum cooks fish with _____ for dinner.
- 4 Kurt's father _____ at 7.30 p.m.
- 5 The family sometimes has breakfast at a _____.

/5

WRITING

5 Correct the underlined parts of the sentences.

1 What you drink tea or coffee?

2 We not eat fish or mushrooms.

3 I'm very nice, thanks.

4 Hello you soon.

5 I drink never milk.

/5

6 Write an email to your friend. Write about 50 words.

- Start and end the email correctly.
- Tell your friend your news.
- Ask your friend a question.

/15

Total: /50

Part C • Speaking

SPEAKING

1 Make questions and ask your partner.

- 1 What / have / breakfast?
- 2 Do / like / meat / fish?
- 3 What / fruit / like?
- 4 What / time / get up / weekends?
- 5 Do / go on / social media / morning?

/5

2 Answer your partner's questions.

/5

3 Read about David's day. Answer the questions.



My day: David

- 7.00 a.m. – get up
- 8.00 a.m. – coffee and cereal
- 9.00 a.m. – work
- 2.00 p.m. – lunch – cheese sandwich
- 3.00 p.m. – work
- 6.00 p.m. – get home
- 7.00 p.m. – cook dinner – chicken and rice

- 1 What does he do in the morning?
- 2 What does he do in the afternoon?
- 3 What time does he eat dinner?

/10

Total: /20